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Public Service Announcement  
Water Shut Down and Boil Water Advisory in Core Area 

December 8, 2020 – Iqaluit, Nunavut 

 
Please be advised of a water shut down in the Core Area on Tuesday, December 8, 2020 from 
approximately 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. to allow for a repair to the water infrastructure.  
 
Location of water interruption: 782,784,786,788,790,792,806,808,810. 
 
The City of Iqaluit is issuing a boil water advisory for these residents. 
 
This is a precautionary measure due to a break in the water line during a repair to our water 
infrastructure. 
 
The City recommends that all water used for consumption and dental hygiene is brought to a 
rolling boil for a minimum of one full minute. Water can boiled in a pot over the stove, allowed 
to cool and stored in a covered container or refrigerated for later use.  
 
The City of Iqaluit will release a Public Service Announcement when the boil water advisory is 
lifted. 
 
For more information during business hours contact: 
Sue Avery 
City of Iqaluit 
S.Avery@iqaluit.ca 
867-979-5630 
 
To report an urgent water issue (city water main leak or no water pressure) after hours contact: 
City Dispatch  
867-979-5650 
 


